

February 14, 2024

## UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS

Happy Valentines Day,

I hope that your day is filled with love from your dear ones.

We have no outbreaks at this time, although we do have some people who are in isolation with symptoms and a couple of people who have tested positive for parainfluenza (common cold). As soon as anyone has symptoms they are placed in isolation and tested as a precaution.

The isolation periods for each virus is different so some people with be isolated for shorter or longer periods.



Be well and stay safe,

Janet Morris
President and CEO